WINTON METHODIST FAMILY CAMPING CLUB

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
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Saturday 2nd March 2013 
Whitehall Hotel, Bournemouth

MINUTES

Meeting start 12pm

1. Apologies  
Julia & Chris, Brian & Betty, Elaine & Mark, Paul & Becca , Brian & Olive, Bert & Val, Andy & Sharon


2.
Minutes of Last AGM / Matters Arising

Chairman
No matters arising

3.
Treasurer’s Report 2012



Treasurer


Proposal to raise Annual Membership Fee to £5 per adult  
Members voted 6:5 in favour of keeping the annual membership at £5 per unit for 2013

4.
Election of Committee Members


Chairman
Alan, Chris and Margaret to come off the committee
Sue Saunders to join, Margaret agreed to stay on for another year
Vacancy for one more committee member.  Members not attending AGM to be contacted for volunteer to fill vacant post.

5.
2012 Site Reports




Secretary

Katherine gave a resume of the 2012 site experiences.  Details can be found on our website www.wmfcc.co.uk
6.
Details & Stewards for camps for 2013 


Chairman

	Date
	Venue
	Details
	Stewards

	3rd- 6th May
	Moreton CCC, Dorchester
	£15.70 incl electrics

+ Facilities
	Mary & Alan

	24th May –

1st June
	Twelve Oaks, Teigngrace

Devon 
	£15 incl electrics
	Pat & Barrie

	July
	Date and location to be fixed 

nearer time
	

	23-26th Aug
	Bucknowle,  Church Knowle

Corfe Castle 
	To be notified
	Katherine & Jason

	20-22 Sept
	Bagwell Farm Chickerell 

Weymouth
	£13 inc electric. (£13.50

if less than 10 units)
	Still Requiring volunteers please


Secretary to e-mail all non attending members for volunteers to steward the September camp. It is a requirement within the Club Constitution that any member who has not acted as steward during the previous two years be required to serve as stewards.  It should be noted that setting up of the site/welcome can be undertaken by a volunteer if work or other engagement makes this difficult for stewards.  It was agreed there would be a possibility of having money advanced for stewards to put on events – e.g. tapas evening.  Members to contribute where appropriate.


7.
Changes in Booking Requirements


Chairman

Sites are now requiring greater deposits and confirmation of numbers for each night.  Any bookings with the Caravan and Camping Club must now stipulate how many units will be on site for each night of rally and we will be charged accordingly.  Members will need to commit to camps 10 to 14 days in advance in future. 

8.
Use of Church Facilities by WMFCC


Pam & Mac

Highlighting that the church is available for us to make use of.  It was suggested that we could perhaps organise the occasional social function and raise funds for the Church.
Request to support the family Skittle Evening taking place on March 23rd - £5 to include a supper

9.
MacMillan Coffee Morning



Pat & Barrie

Pat & Barrie have asked that the WMFCC runs the coffee morning this year – members in agreement
Details to follow

10.
A.O.B.

John Mahoney – thanks to Alan for his great work as chairman and also the committee members.  Alan responded with thanks for all the help he has received from committee and club members.

Katherine Wills  -request for comments and photos for the website

www.wmfcc.co.uk
Meeting closed at 12.45
